AND LOVE EACH OTHER ENOUGH
TO BRING YOUR PEACE TO OUR WORLD.
AMEN.




The 2nd Ecumenical Celebration of Music in the Black Church

In conjunction with the Morehouse College Department of Music Community Engagement Initiative

presents

“How Sweet the Sound”
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maz-ing grace!  how sweet the sound, That saved a wretch like me!

grace that taught my heart to fear, And grace my fears redieved;
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Registration ~ $Q500
(Groups of 15 or more $Q0.00 each participant)

Friday and Saturday, September 9 — 10, 2016

Dr. Uzee Brown, Jx., Dr. David Morrow, andDr. James Al)bing’con
Facilitators

Ray Charles Performing Arts Center
Morehouse College

Department of Music | 830 Westview Drive, SW. | Atlanta, GA 50314

For more information please contact stephanie.whittaker@morehouse.edu or david morrow@morehouse.edu

407.6359.0615

www.morehouse.edu




